


 
 
 

 

September 16, 2024 

 

Prof. Francesco Paolo Busardò 

Coordinator of PhD Course in “Biomedical Sciences”  

f.p.busardo@staff.univpm.it 

 

Dear Professor Busardò, 
 
We are pleased to accept Alessandro Di Giorgi into our training program at the Center for Forensic Science 
Research and Education (CFSRE).    

The training program will cover the topics of toxicology and drug chemistry and will be provided between 
September and December, 2024, at our laboratory at 20 Welsh Road, Horsham PA, United States of 
America. 

The goal of the program is to exchange experiences in the field of forensic toxicology, providing him with 
training on the sample preparation, different instrument platforms and their operation, specifically in the 
areas of LCMSMS and LCQTOF in the area of novel psychoactive substances. The program will also include 
training in instrument maintenance, troubleshooting, and method validation. 

We look forward to welcoming Alessandro Di Giorgi at the CFSRE for this training program, and for the 
opportunities it will open for future collaborations between our organizations. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Barry K Logan PhD, F-ABFT 
President, FRFF 
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